Sechler, Jodie

From: Narode, Alissa <anarode@pcgus.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 10:48 AM

To: Narode, Alissa; Lee, Mary Pat; Anderson, Drew

Subject: PLEASE READ-Year 5 LOAs sent to providers today 9/6/23
Importance: High

CAUTION: T1his message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning Everyone,

The Year 5 LOAs have been sent out to providers this morning and per the regulations, they are due back to AHCA no
later than October 1, 2023. They are not using DocuSign this year.

The reason for the large increase in the LOA amounts is that FFCA and PCG advocated that the total MCO pool of funding
be increased to $200 million. This does mean that there would be a large increase in the federal revenue you would
receive back as well. We are not sure if CMS will approve this level of funding, but we wanted to try as we know how
critical this funding is for you all. We have requested the final Year 5 MCO model from AHCA and as soon as we have it,
we will send it to you all.

If this is your first year receiving the LOA (meaning the first year you submitted a cost report was FY22), please let us
know how we can assist in going over the LOA and how we can assist in filling out the IGT questionnaire. As a reminder,
please put the amount in the LOA in your provider questionnaire for #3.

When both forms are completed, please send back to SupplementalPayments@ahca.myflorida.com and if you could
please CC FLPEMT@pcgus.com when you send signed LOA and provider questionnaire back to AHCA that would be
greatly appreciated for tracking purposes.

If you have any other questions, please let us know.

Thank you,
Alissa, Mary Pat, and Drew

Alissa Narode
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